Board Meeting Summary
February 8, 2021
The Trion Board of Education met in the regular monthly meeting on Monday,            February 8, 2021.  Present for the meeting were Dr. Phil Williams, Board Chair Randy Henderson, Vice Chair Kari Brown, Members Johnny Brimer, Jeff Maddux, and Darriel Broome.  Also in attendance were Jason Lanham and Mandy Taylor.
 New Business:
· The board received and approved the ESPLOST and General Fund Obligation Bonds    financial reports.
Other Business:
The board received the Bulldog Athletic Club and Band Booster financial reports as information items.  The BAC reports $ 51,761.33 as the closing balance.   The band booster club reports a balance of $ 10,078.21 with $2,828.82 in savings.
Student Enrollment report was submitted as an information item.  As of February 4, 2021, the student population is reported at 1,294 with breakdown as follows:  TES - 644;               TMS - 295; THS - 355.
 Superintendent Report:
Dr. Williams discussed the whole board training that board members recently completed. The virtual training was conducted by the GSBA Schlechty Center.   
Dr. Williams also informed board members of the upcoming GSBA conference scheduled for June 2021. 
Dr. Williams discussed the Special Education Director’s vacated position. The position will be posted by the end of the week with noted requirements.   
Personnel:
The board approved the following personnel recommendations:  

Certified Retirement: 
Kelly Wilson – Federal Programs/Curriculum Director (Effective March 31, 2021)  
Certified Recommendation:

Ms. Angie Bowman was recommended and approved for a lateral job assignment transfer from School System Special Education Director to School System Federal Programs/Curriculum Director (Effective April 1, 2021).
Substitute Employees:

Lindsay Dover – Food Service 
Glenn Townsend – Custodian
 The next board meeting will be held Monday, March 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.
